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November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers

P1 INTAKE SESSION 2021/2022
ENROLMENT WEEK

23rd – 27th November 2020
I hope that you have by now, received a letter from Midlothian Council advising you of the catchment schools for your child who is due to start school next August.  We will be registering pupils during the week commencing Monday 23rd November 2020.  This can be done online or you can bring your forms into school.
As St Mary’s is one of your catchment schools I have enclosed a registration form for this purpose.   The enclosed Standards and Quality Report gives you an overview of our successes and achievements for last session. Further information about the school can be found on the school website and twitter account, where you will also be able to see a virtual tour of the school.
stmarys.mgfl.net
twitter@stmarysrcps

https://www.thinglink.com/card/1322837491627065347 
If you would like to enrol at the school, please bring along the following documents
Evidence required:

· Your child's birth certificate and/or passport. Not required if your child attends a Midlothian Council Early Learning and Childcare setting or gets funded ELC at a partnership Early Learning and Childcare setting;
· Proof of your address - a recent gas, electricity or telephone bill (landline, not mobile) or Council Tax bill, with your name and address printed on it;

· Baptism certificate if appropriate
If you wish to apply for a place outwith your catchment area, a Placing Request Form is required, please ask for the form when registering your child at your preferred catchment school.
Please contact the school as soon as possible if you have any questions regarding the registration process.  It is important to register your child at this time in order to request a place at St Mary’s for August 2021.  

Yours sincerely

Liz Laird

Headteacher
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